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statue s 1 raphia wood yaka congo drc
catawiki
May 30th, 2020 - statue s 1 raphia wood
yaka congo drc catawiki fetishes were
protective figures used by individuals
families or whole munities to destroy or
weaken evil spirits prevent or cure
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illnesses repel bad deeds solemnize
contracts or oath taking and decide
arguments'
'yaka wookieepedia fandom
June 3rd, 2020 - the yaka were a race of
near human cybs hailing from the yaka
system centuries before the rise of the
galactic empire the neighboring arkanians
known for their genetic experiments
implanted the naturally dim witted
species with cybernetic implants some
arkanians saw this effort as beneficial
to the yaka while other socially
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conscious arkanians questioned the
ethical implications of''yak power
June 1st, 2020 - yak power extendable
powered 360 degree safety light and
safety flag 3 1 out of 5 stars 4 79 99 79
99 get it as soon as thu jun 4 yak power
ya rp5 ccext6 6ft control cable extension
for yp rp5r power panel switching system
4 6 out of 5 stars 5'

'figure carving congo african online
June 3rd, 2020 - find the best value
deals for figure carving congo african
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and save today best selections best
prices for figure carving congo african
online an antique old ceremonial carved
figural circumcision post statue yaka
congo 1 antique kuba african 680 00 male
congo tribal power figure african art
tabwa maternity figure 317 01'
'kusu art amp life in africa the
university of iowa
May 9th, 2020 - much of kusu sculpture is
parable to their neighbors from the
lubaized chief s stools and songye like
power figures to the hemba influenced
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ancestor figures women also make pottery
and basketry which is used in everyday
life history'
'african miniatures gallery tribal art
authentic
June 2nd, 2020 - fetish and power figures
were used for healing protection
prosperity fertility hunting and
witchcraft masks were used for
initiations funerals education healing
and protection our gallery includes eshu
figure ogboni edan figures kuba cup lobi
figure pende mask and fetishes from the
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kusu luba songye and teke'
'my yaka meter doesn t show anything but
mrisho ella
June 2nd, 2020 - my yaka meter doesn t
show anything but there is power can i
still load when they are no figures
0423067949''nkisi
May 30th, 2020 - nkisi or nkishi plural
varies minkisi zinkisi or nkisi are
spirits or an object that a spirit
inhabits it is frequently applied to a
variety of objects used throughout the
congo basin in central africa especially
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in the territory of cabinda that are
believed to contain spiritual powers or
spirits the term and its concept have
passed with the atlantic slave trade to
the americas'
'fetish iron plant fibre wood clay yaka
congo drc
May 6th, 2020 - the yaka live in
southwestern congo their small power
figures called yiteke serve as protective
amulets against misfortune witchcraft
illness and death the yaka figure
presented here wears a magic ball around
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the middle of its body as is often found
amongst the teke the northern neighbours
of the yaka in such balls the ritual
specialist of the munity priest''yaka
african art
May 19th, 2020 - yaka or yakala means
males the strong ones thus bayaka the
strong people the yaka society is anized
into strong lineage group headed by
elders and lineage headmen the chief of
the lineage had the power of life and
death over lineage members he was in
charge of the cult of the ancestors and
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judiciary authority and it'

'basuka power figure unknown yaka people
google arts
May 15th, 2020 - google arts amp culture
features content from over 2000 leading
museums and archives who have partnered
with the google cultural institute to
bring the world s treasures online''yak
power yak power
June 3rd, 2020 - yak power makes adding
leds power and accessories to your kayak
simple 12 volt plug and play connectivity

smt.volunteeringmatters.org.uk                             13 / 50



 
means you can power up your phone led
light strips or any other 12 volt
accessory charge them and fully upgrade
your kayak''yaka figure for sale ebay
May 22nd, 2020 - get the best deals for
yaka figure at ebay we have a great
online selection at the lowest prices
with fast amp free shipping on many
items'
'yak power plete systems simple serious
night
June 1st, 2020 - fully upgrade your kayak
with yak power plete systems whether you
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want to power a fish finder or control
all your on board accessories yak power
has you covered shop now plete systems
ultimate night fishing plete system 369
99 1 review s out of stock yp ss148
simple plete system 49 99 out of stock
fish finder power''yaka power figures
vasco amp co emilia da paz
May 29th, 2020 - yaka power figures 2019
169 pp editor henricus simonis author
gerd korinthenberg photograph joerg
schanze photos with artifacts in it
verlag der buchhandlung walther könig
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hard cover reference ok 01 19 23 quantity
4 items in stock 68 00''gallery tribal
art authentic quality masks figures amp
more
June 2nd, 2020 - gallery tribal art
specializes in authentic collector
quality african art we offer a variety of
sculptures masks miniatures and objects
that are valued for their aesthetic or
historical significance fetish amp power
figures and yoruba eshu figure suku cup
and fetishes from the songye teke and
yaka more gt new acquistions our''power
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figures
April 3rd, 2020 - power figures in yaka
culture are founded on a homeopathic
principle munity in family or in the
household es about by spelling away the
forces of its disintegration personal
munication april 2 1997 the carved image
is bound with pieces of cloth strands of
fur and neatly woven vegetable fibre
suggesting the figure s''a simple guide
to calculating your umeme yaka
electricity
June 2nd, 2020 - a simple guide to
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calculating your umeme yaka electricity
bill david okwii updated on 26 08 2019 if
those figures on your yaka meter have
been mysterious to you or you probably
think umeme is cheating you well it s
time to get your hands dirty'
'two african yaka power figures and a
gong feb 23 2020
March 7th, 2020 - two african yaka power
figures and a yaka figural carved wood
slit gong with beater provenance
collection of allan on feb 23 2020''yaka
figural whistle congo african art home
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May 16th, 2020 - though these normally
are used by diviners and fall in the
power figures or fetish category m bwoolo
the yaka also carve large ancestor
figures placed in the family shrines
there are many wonderful yaka artworks
pictured in scholarly texts and their
masks and figures grace the finest
museums and private collections''ibo
female figure nigeriaprov taitt
collection sep 22
February 12th, 2020 - two african yaka
power figures and a gong feb 23 central
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african fang reliquary figure feb 23
african congo power figure feb 23 fine
african kongo fetish figure drc late 19th
c ibo female figure nigeriaprov taitt
collection estimate 1 500 2 500 sep 22
2019 see sold price starting price 750
sell a similar item save item''yaka power
figures by henricus simonis new for sale
online
May 23rd, 2020 - item 3 yaka power
figures english and german edition by
korinthenberg gerd 2 yaka power figures
english and german edition by
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korinthenberg gerd 104 95 2 99 shipping'

'yaka figure christa s
May 16th, 2020 - yaka janus magical
fetish figure zaïre d r congo this fetish
figure as called in older literature or
power figure is attributed to the yaka
people of the democratic republic of
congo this figure would generally be used
by diviners in the healing and protection
rituals performed by them''the power
figure clark university
May 3rd, 2020 - the figure stands twenty
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four by twelve by eight inches the wood
carving is a standing figure covered with
white pigment each of the nails driven
into the figure represents an oath taken
the witnessing of an agreement or another
occasion when the power of the figure was
needed''yaka power figure world images
May 8th, 2020 - yaka power figure once
termed by old literature as fetishes
power figures or power statues are
created and used to serve specific
functions man is bound in an ambiguous
relationship with power figures because
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they can potentially be an ally or an
enemy'

'two african yaka power figures and a
gong by material
May 31st, 2020 - two african yaka power
figures and a yaka figural carved wood
slit gong with beater provenance
collection of allan stone new york sizes
1 6 75 x 2 25 x 2 17 x 6 x 5 cm 2 15 5 x
2 75 x 3 39 x 7 x 8 cm 3 8 x 2 75 x 2 75
20 x 7 x 7 cm please note there are no
hidden or confidential reserves in this
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auction all acceptable bidding mences at
the online start'
'african yaka janus power fetish figure
from the drc congo
May 25th, 2020 - african yaka janus power
fetish figure from the drc congo 18 tall
95 00 item description yaka janus power
figure country of origin democratic
republic of the congo tribe
yakadimensions approximately 18 tall x 4
wide x 5 1 2 deep material wood fabric
and pigmentsoverall condition good
condition with chips and scrapes
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scratches'

'strangeexhibition
April 9th, 2020 - the african power
figures included in this exhibition were
acquired from african traders over a
period of twenty years beginning in the
mid 1980s they are reproductions objects
made for us and although most are based
on traditional forms they were neither
carved nor intended for tribal use the
marvel figures were acquired mostly from'
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'yaka figure adam prout
May 25th, 2020 - a small yaka power
figure with charge applied to the front
and rear there is a small hole in the
head that would of originally held
feathers one foot has some loss 17cm tall
price on request or mail me for a plete
price list posted on november 11 2019
march 3 2020 full size 900 9000'
'pelo yaka
June 1st, 2020 - provided to by holding
account pelo yaka rabo henry released on
2019 04 10 main artist rabo auto
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generated by'

'figure de pouvoir luba luba power figure
république
May 23rd, 2020 - figure de pouvoir luba
luba power figure république démocratique
du congo hauteur 24 5 cm 9 in provenance
collection nicaud paris marc felix
bruxelles collection privée américaine
contact us contact client service info
christies new york 1 212 636 2000 london
44 0 20 7839 9060'
'yaka ebay
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May 29th, 2020 - find great deals on ebay
for yaka and yaka mask shop with
confidence'
'popular items for yaka etsy
January 22nd, 2019 - beginning of a
dialog window including tabbed navigation
to register an account or sign in to an
existing account both registration and
sign in support using google and
facebook'

'yaka wooden janiform sculpture barakat
gallery store
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May 16th, 2020 - the yaka tribe is a
matrilineal society among the yaka men
are responsible for hunting while women
cultivate a variety of crops many yaka
figures are made to hold ingredients from
nature to give them power serving as
protective devices some have internal
cavities to hold the powerful
preparations while others are hung with
charms''fetishes hamill gallery of tribal
art
June 2nd, 2020 - nagu power figure rep of
benin songye power or fetish figures 2
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dem rep congo toma fetish objects guinea
urhobo fetish 1 nigeria archives only
various tribes fetish figures yaka fetish
figures vetted as authentic drc yaka
fetish figures 2 drc yaka post figures
drc go to fetish'
'yaka figure upturned nose congo african
art
May 18th, 2020 - though these normally
are used by diviners and fall in the
power figures or fetish category m bwoolo
the yaka also carve large ancestor
figures placed in the family shrines
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there are many wonderful yaka artworks
pictured in scholarly texts and their
masks and figures grace the finest
museums and private collections''learn
more yaka ndeemba mask african art
collection plu
June 1st, 2020 - on the yaka mask in the
plu collection these figures are not
distinct enough to be sure of what they
represent or are doing the third feature
is the full raffia headdress the majority
of the mass of these masks is made up of
raffia which extends from the back of the
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head sides of the face all around down to
the chin'
'arts of healing page 6 art amp life in
africa the
June 1st, 2020 - hence objects such as
this yaka power figure are used to
capture contain and manipulate the
supernatural powers of spirit beings when
honored by the living with libations
sacrifices and other ritual attentions
the spirits can intervene to help restore
balance and security bring good fortune
and health and help the living e to terms
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with the precarious nature of life''power
figure unknown yaka tribe google arts amp
culture
May 3rd, 2020 - google arts amp culture
features content from over 2000 leading
museums and archives who have partnered
with the google cultural institute to
bring the world s treasures
online''african yaka janus power fetish
figure from the drc congo
May 29th, 2020 - african yaka janus power
fetish figure from the drc congo 18 tall
95 00 item description yaka janus power
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figure country of origin democratic
republic of the congo tribe
yakadimensions approximately 18 tall x 4
wide x 5 1 2 deep material wood fabric
and pigmentsoverall condition good
condition with chips and scrapes
scratches'
'yaka m bwoolo figure yaka fetish figure
for african
May 30th, 2020 - a yaka m bwoolo fetish
figure used by diviners in the healing
and protection rituals that they held
also used by families and vliages to ward
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off evil'

'les 102 meilleures images de yaka en
2020 congo
May 22nd, 2020 - 20 mai 2020 explorez le
tableau yaka de claudeveyret auquel 107
utilisateurs de pinterest sont abonnés
voir plus d idées sur le thème congo
africaine afrique de l ouest''central
africa hood museum
May 31st, 2020 - central africa objects
include prime examples of ritual figures
and masks from the democratic republic of
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congo and the cameroon grassfields an
impressive array of weapons and
contemporary photographs by angèle
etoundi essamba unidentified yaka maker
power figure early 20th century 996 25
30315 unidentified pende maker
oracle''yaka people
April 24th, 2020 - the lunda used this
soft power more than fighting to favour
the union of the two peoples lunda and
kongo under the kingdom yaka ethnologists
and sociologists unanimously agree that
throughout belgian colonial history this
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kingdom was one of the best anized and
especially the most resistant to western
penetration''miniatures african wood
carvings africa direct
April 30th, 2020 - miniatures scaled down
adaptations of dozens of african carving
styles fertility dolls crude adja figures
power couples twin figures and more
samples from the lega kwere ewe hehe
songye and others yaka figure congo
miniature mirror african art product
130037 regular price 145 00''power
figures amyas african art
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June 3rd, 2020 - power figures yoruba
diviner s figure more info yaka fetish
with lizard foot more info ashanti witch
catcher more info moba tchitcheri statue
more info colonial bembe figure more info
female ancestral tiv figure more info
bobo fetish figure more info footer
contact phone 212 465 0524 email amyas
amyas net 347 west 36th street'
'yaka or bayaka power figure democratic
republic of the
May 19th, 2020 - this power figure from
the dem rep of congo is called yaka or
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bayaka it represents a memorative or
reliquary ancestral figure these are
worshiped small huts and receive
sacrificial offerings it is a standing
prayer position with hands joined
together important ancestors in the
reliquary figure carved from very hard
wood displays the typical features of
yaka sculpture'
'yaka protection figure african art
marketplace
May 19th, 2020 - item 2702 tribe yaka
country democratic republic of congo
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material wood fetish material size 11 27
9 cm tall condition goodthis fetish
figure as called in older literature or
power figure is attributed to the yaka
people of the democratic republic of
congo it is figure that would generally
be used by diviners in the healing and
protection rituals they held they were
however'

'yaka power figure invaluable
May 7th, 2020 - buy online view images
and see past prices for yaka power figure
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invaluable is the world s largest
marketplace for art antiques and
collectibles democratic republic of the
congo this lot contains materials which
require a cites licence for export
outside of the eu contract countries''
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